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We are excited to be enjoying the warmth of summer and hope you 
are too! 

With a new season comes new projects and here at Minghini’s 
we continue to proudly serve our clients while living by the Golden 
Rule. We continue to provide fast and reliable service to our clients 
and aim to exceed expectations daily. This Summer has been no 
exception! 

This season, our team has provided a variety of services from 
general contracting and remodeling to long-term maintenance and 
commercial buildouts.  

Some of these projects are detailed below and we can’t wait until 
you see them around our regional community!

— Craig & Berniece Collis
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Projects In Progress
Around The Region

•   A to Zone Environmental Consultants –  
    New building 

•   Morgan County Schools –  
    Flooring replacements 

•   Sam Michael’s Park AMP Phase 2 –  
    Restroom lighting upgrades 

•   Valley Health West Jubal Early –  
    Full buildout of first and second floor
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Featured Project
Faith Christian Academy

Our team is hard at work on Faith Christian Academy’s 
new school building project, which broke ground on July 
8, 2024. Construction began immediately following the 
groundbreaking ceremony with Minghini’s pouring concrete 
footers the same week. This new secondary campus will sit 
on 75-acres and the building will be constructed in about 
10-12 months, so FCA is planning to open the school to 
students in Fall 2025.
 
The project will be completed in two major segments. Phase 
1 will involve the buildout of 14 classrooms and Phase 2 will 
be construction of the new gymnasium and cafeteria.

Students in 6th-12th grade will attend school in the new 
building while K-5 will remain at the current location at 138 
Greensburg Road in Martinsburg.

“Faith Christian Academy has worked with the Collis family 
on this project since the fall of 2022,” said Faith Christian 
Academy’s Administrator Eric Kerns. “The entire Minghini’s 
family has been supportive and professional during this 
portion of the process. The groundbreaking ceremony 
just occurred, and the building is now underway. We 
look forward to an effective relationship as the building is 
completed in these next 12 months.”

Partner Spotlight

Minghini’s is proud to partner with our 
subcontractor, The Floor Shop, a fellow family 
and locally owned business in Winchester, 
Virginia. We are happy to partner on 
improvements to Morgan County Schools. 
Working with community partners to benefit our 
school districts and local community is a strong 
part of our mission.  We are thankful for The 
Floor Shop their craftsmanship on behalf of  
our clients. 

For all flooring related needs, visit The Floor 
Shop online at winchester.abbeycarpet.com 
or in person at 130 Foxridge Lane, Winchester, 
VA 22603.

Minghini’s is a proud supporter of the Girl Scouts of Nation’s Capital where 
Berneice has served as the Chairman of Women of Distinction Committee 
for over a decade. The annual luncheon raises funds while recognizing 
and celebrating outstanding women in the Eastern Panhandle. 

This year, the Girl Scouts of Nation’s Capital will recognize the following 
women as Women of Distinction honorees.  Join Minghini’s in congratulating 
these phenomenal professionals and community servants!

•  Ms. Kristie Hadley
•  Dr. Chiquita Howard-Bostic
•  Ms. Cindy Largent-Hill
•  Ms. Valerie Smith

Community Connection

Family Connection

Like us on Facebook
@Minghinis

Follow us on LinkedIn
Minghini’s-General-Contractors

The team at Minghini’s wants to hear from you!  
Let us know how we can best serve your needs.

(304) 263-9988 | info@minghinis.com

In June, we welcomed our granddaughters, Savannah and Mikaela, home 
from Florida for the Summer! Our family headed to Hershey Park soon 
after their arrival to enjoy time together and kick off a summer of fun! We 
look forward to making many new memories together in the coming sunny 
months. Watching our grandchildren grow up has been such a blessing 
and we love passing on business and life skills to them!

Check out the groundbreaking fun!


